To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 13:48:56

Dear Sir/Madam
Stonehenge is a world Heritage Site.
Yes we need a new road but not one that is detriment. Please fully assess alternative routes,

explored hard engineering and re-examination of Development Consent Order.
Kind regards
Julia Hall





